10O DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Direct Communications Unit 27 January 2005

Mr Alfred Donovan
27 Craven Drive
Colchester

Essex
CO4 9BE

Dear Mr Donovan

Thank you for your letter addressed to my colleague, Mr Terry Connell.

Mr Blair hopes you will understand that, as the matters you raise are the responsibility of
both the Department for Constitutional Affairs and the Department of Trade and Industry,

he has asked that your letter be forwarded to those Departments so that they may reply to
you direct on his behalf.

Yours sincerely
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WILL ARGYLE



